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Dear Parents,

London Transport Museum Trip Logistics

In order to reduce the risk of Covid infection we would like you to drop your child off and pick them up at
Oakwood station on the day of your child’s trip to the London Transport Museum.  The class will travel
directly to the museum from Oakwood Station to Covent Garden (Piccadilly line, no changes).

Your child’s class teacher will meet you at Oakwood station at 9.10am for registration and a prompt
departure. We will return to Oakwood station at 2.45pm where you will need to collect your child from.
Please advise your class teacher if there will be someone different than usual picking up your child.

Children who normally attend breakfast club will be brought to the station, via the school minibus, to
meet their class teacher and taken back to school if they attend after school club or an enrichment club
that day.

To minimise risk of covid infections we will be taking hand sanitiser with us and children will be asked to
wash their hands at regular intervals. Medical bags will include a thermometer to monitor the
temperature of any children who start to feel unwell while on the trip. If a child is to display covid
symptoms on the trip their parent will be called to collect them. Adults attending the trip will be asked to
complete a lateral flow test the day before the trip and asked to wear a face mask.

Butterfly Class will be visiting the London Transport Museum on 24/1/22.
Grasshopper Class will be visiting the London Transport Museum on 31/1/22.
Ladybird Class will be visiting the London Transport Museum on 2/2/22.
Dragonfly Class will be visiting the London Transport Museum on 7/2/22.

The Voluntary contribution of £3.50 is to be paid by 17th January at the latest.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the day.
Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

We are all very much looking forward to our trip! Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Year 1 Team


